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• There are 66 on the hangar waiting list and 34 on the ground 
lease waiting list. 

• I attended the Town of Beaufort Commissioner’s Meeting on 
April 8th, and the Wright Property was approved to be 
subdivided. 

• Coastal Press did a great job on our parking signs and our new 
WELCOME sign. 

• We should close on the Wright Property Wednesday. 
• K-9 Units from all over were here at the Airport Monday 

morning for a training.  They hope to come back and utilize the 
Airport again. 

• I will attend my 8th course for the NC Airport Professional 
Credential on May 2nd.   

• Anthony will be attending the Wildlife Mitigation training at 
Albert J. Ellis Airport on May 8th. 

• I am currently working on the 2025 North Carolina State of 
Aviation Economic Impact Study. 


